
17 August 2015 

PO Box 20, BENCUBBIN WA 6477   |   Phone: 08 9685 1202   |   Fax: 08 9685 1299 

MONDAY TO FRIDAY 
9:00AM—4:00PM 

Office Hours: 

Diary Dates: 

 21 AUGUST 2015  
    CLOSING DATE FOR 
 SUBMISSIONS  ON THE 
 DRAFT SPORT AND  
 RECREATION PLAN 
 

 25 AUGUST 2015 
 RECYCLING  
 COLLECTION 
 

 26 AUGUST 2015 
 ORDINARY MEETING OF  
 COUNCIL @ 9:30AM  
 IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
 
 

Your Councillors: 

CR ROBERT BREAKELL  
PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1315 
Mobile: 0428 851 315 

CR IAN SANDERS  
DEPUTY PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1213 
Mobile: 0427 851 213 

CR PAUL GILLETT  
Phone: 08 9686 2055  

CR DES MIGUEL  
Phone: 08 9048 6010 

CR JOHN BEAGLEY  
Phone: 08 9685 1247 

VACANT  

 

VACANT  

Your support helps 

our local business’ 
thrive. 

Buy Local,  
    Be Local! 

ORDINARY MEETING OF 
COUNCIL COMMENCEMENT 
TIME CHANGE— Please be 

advised that the August Ordinary 
Meeting of Council will commence 
at 9:30am and not at 3:00pm as 
previously advertised allowing for 
an afternoon meeting with 
Ministers in Dowerin regarding the 
CEACA project. Members of the 
public are welcome to attend.  All 
questions to be tabled at the 
meeting should be directed to the 
Chief Executive Officer for referral 
to the President by 12:00pm on 
Tuesday 25 August .  

ARE YOU ENROLLED TO 
VOTE? You have until 28 August 

to check your details are correctly 
recorded with the WA Electoral 
Commission. We have enrolment 
forms at the Shire office or you can 
visit  the WA Electoral 
Commission’s website at 
www.elections.wa.gov.au to quickly 
and easily update your details or 
enrol for the first time.  

Your vote. Your voice.  

Next week we will have information 
and details regarding standing for 
Council and the nomination 
timeline. There will be five seats 
vacant at October’s election after 
the recent resignation of  Cr Jeffrey 

Munns. 

FAREWELL and best wishes   to 

the Shire’s long term employee 
Nancy Collins. Nancy has worked 

for the Shire for approximately nine 
years and has been an asset  and 
valued member of staff.  We would 
like to extend a big thankyou to 
Nancy for all the hard work and 
dedication displayed over her 
lengthy employment and wish 
nothing but good health and 

happiness for the future.  

‘THAT SUGAR FILM’ will soon  

be available to loan from both the 
Bencubbin and Beacon libraries. 
Covering the hot topic  of recent 
times this documentary highlights 
some of the issues that plague the 
sugar industry and where sugar 
lurks on the supermarket shelves, 
quite often in so called ‘healthy 

foods’.  

A big CONGRATULATIONS 
goes out to the Shire’s CDO, Miss 
Sally Morgan on her recent 
engagement to local lad Mr 

Michael Putt.   

CONTACT US:  

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | 
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